Dear Children, Parents & Staff at Writtle infant & Junior School

Words can not express our sincere gratitude for your incredible Harvest Festival Donations
- there were so many!

Thank you to everyone who brought donations in, we have collected them, delivered them
to Sanctus and stocked up our table ready to distribute to the homeless, vulnerable and
those who are in need when they come along to collect their hot meal at lunch time, All
your donations will be so gratefully received.

| have attached photos of us unpacking all the bags (we reuse all the carrier bags too!)
and the end result of the fully stocked table - Lovely! &)

Thank you again

Kind regards
Everyone at Sanctus




